
This week's Gospel and Prayer

Catholic Life in School

19th July 2024Dear parents and carers,
The school year has drawn to an end and I would like to take a moment to thank all the staff for their
hard work and dedication to the children. I would also like to say a massive thank you to the Parish
Priests, you our parents, and our Governors, who support the school and the wonderful work that takes
place here. Your children are incredible and have achieved marvellous things this year, particularly in their
learning. Every single child can look back with a sense of pride and satisfaction.  I wish those leaving us
all the best and for them to know that they will always be part of the St. Mary’s family. We will continue
to pray for you all, throughout the Summer holidays, and beyond. Finally, I wish you all a very happy
Summer. The team look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 3rd September at
normal time. Stay safe, live, have fun and laugh! God bless,
Mrs Yorke  

St. Mary's mission: To love God above all things by: learning together, loving ourselves, loving each other, 
loving all people, loving life itself and constantly striving for excellence worthy of our God-given gifts. 

Reflecting on this week's Gospel message we
learn that:

 Jesus sent His disciples into the world to
spread God’s message of love.
 The disciples trusted that God would give
them all they needed.
 God calls us to follow Jesus through our
words and actions.

Mark 6:7
‘Jesus called the twelve Apostles and began to send them out two by two.’ 

Heavenly Father, 
The disciples trusted that you would give
them all they needed to do your work.
Help us to trust that you will give us
what we need too. Help us to joyfully
spread your love through our words and
actions this summer. Help us to be good
friends to those around us, to work well
with others, and to grow our family, the

Body of Christ. We ask this though
Christ our Lord, 

Amen

July is dedicated to the Precious Blood of Jesus
Our theme for the Summer term is: 'Stewardship'

Our virtues for this half term are: - 'Learned and Wise'

Year 6 Leavers Mass
Year 6 led us in a beautiful Leavers
Mass on Wednesday. The Homily was
poignant and the singing was joyful -
the Mass was a wonderful way to say

farewell to our leavers. 



This week's news
Reception news: -  

Paleontogists in EYFS drew what they think the dinosaurs looked like.

Year 1 news: -  
Year 1 learnt about different objects that float and sink in Science. 

The children made predications and then carried out their experiment!

Year 2 news: -
Year 2 enjoyed their potato Olympics. They did gymnastics, weightlifting, 

diving and long-distance rolling. 

Year 3 news: -  
Year 3 researched how to stay safe online and wrote some top tips to remember in Computing.



Year 4 news: -  
In DT this week, Year 4 made delicious biscuits!

Year 5 news: -  
In Science, Year 5 researched Neil deGrasse Tyson and produced some beautiful posters!

Year 6 news:-
In DT this week, Year 6 made yummy stuffed peppers. 

They helped each other prepare and cook the food, then enjoyed eating it!



A Celebration of our God-Given Gifts

On Thursday, we celebrated the God-
given gifts of our wonderful children.

Awards were given for outstanding effort,
achievement, kindness and enthusiasm

this term, as well as awards for showing
spirituality and resilience and for

demonstrating our school virtues of
eloquence, truthfulness, learnedness and

wisdom.



100% Attendance
Congratulations to our children who have attended
school every day this year and were awarded our

100% Attendance Certificate.

Mrs Davis and Mrs Tame thanked all
of the Spiritual Council and School
Council Representatives for their

service this year.
Great work, children!



Farewell to
 our Leavers!



Alvechurch Football Club

Mini Athletics

Signposting

We are really pleased that Alvechurch
Football Club will continue to be

running our after-school football clubs
again next year! An email was sent
out this this week with information
about how to register your child for
September - please check your inbox.

Strings Club provides
our Ukulele lessons

and are offering
holiday camp

discount for any
pupils at St. Mary’s if

you’re interested.

If your child is in Year 1, Year 2
and Year 3 next year,  please

check your inbox to sign up to our
popular Monday breakfast club run
by Mini Athletics commencing on

Monday 9th September 2024

Change of Name!

A big congratulations to Miss Thompson who is
soon to be married and will return to school 

as Mrs Birchenall!
We will be thinking of you on your wedding day.



Signposting





Holiday clubs



Open Evening



Summer Reading Challenge

Summer Reading Challenge
It is that time of year again - 

join Harborne Library and St. Mary's to
encourage as many children as we can

to read over the Summer Holidays.

Step 1: - sign up to the challenge at
Harborne Library

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
#library

Step 2: Upload your photos on to our
school twitter feed. Photos of children
reading with siblings, parents, other
family members, friends and on their
holidays - share your love of reading
with the whole school community.

@StMaryB17

Challenge: - Which year group will 
upload the most photos?

Winners will 
be announced 
in the new 
school year!

#StMarysLovesToRead

The 2024 Summer Challenge is now open! 
This year’s challenge theme is Marvellous Makers

and is all about creativity.



Reminders

Pastoral Team 
If you require any support from school please speak to a member of our pastoral team

Good attendance, continues to be a school and government priority. 
Remember below 95% is a concern and below 90% is classed as persistent absence. If you have any
problems with regards to getting your child to school or you are struggling to improve your child’s

attendance, please speak to Mrs. Yorke or Mrs. Davis.
We will announce the attendance for the previous week in this section of the newsletter each week.

This is a reminder that holidays during term time are unauthorised. If you intend to take your child
out of school during term time, we ask that you complete a holiday request form at least 2 weeks

prior to the leave date where possible. Parents may be fined by the Local Authority for taking
unauthorised leave of absence. Children need to be in school every day so please ensure holidays are

only booked during school holiday time. 

Do not book holidays during term time

Attendance and Punctuality: -
Our attendance for this Academic Year -

End of year donation
 Further Information:

We have been asked by parents whether there is any way online
to place a donation back in to school as an end of year gift,

particularly from families who are leaving St. Mary’s and wish to
make a donation. Of course you are not obliged to do this but we
have set up a gateway payment for this reason for anybody who
wishes to give the school a donation. We will also have buckets

out next week following our Year 6 performances.

K E E P I N G  S A F E
We are an operation encompass school. Therefore school is working alongside the police to

ensure support for any child who has been involved in or witness to domestic abuse. 
Please find more information about this on our website or contact the school office.



Term Dates for next year
2024-2025



Congratulations to the following children who have shone in school over the last week: 

RB
Sophia
Jayden
JOsh
James
Alonso
Miguel
Milo
Vincent
Cara
Thomas
Isabella
Sebastian
Anaiah

Year RB
Year RT
Year 1F
Year 1L
Year 2E
Year 2G
Year 3L
Year 3T
Year 4J
Year 4M
Year 5F
Year 5M
Year 6O
Year 6R

For having such a wonderful year! 
For being so enthusiastic about all of her learning this year in Reception! 
For consistent hard work and excellent progress over the year!
For consistent hard work and excellent progress over the year! 
For being a fabulous St Mary’s pupil - we will miss you.  Good luck in your new school.
For being a wonderful member of St. Mary’s - we will miss you lots! 
For being a helpful and attentive member of the class, this week!  
For always being a super role model to others and a joy to teach!  
For being a fabulous friend and fantastic member of 4J – we will miss you! 
For being a fantastic role model in 4M all year!
For being a very helpful student both to his friends and his teacher all year! 
For being an amazing member of the class and the teacher’s right arm all year! 
for excellent behaviour and attitude to learning all year! 
For always being so kind and caring towards hr classmates and teachers 


